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2022 Building Futures Award Sponsor 
 
CONWAY, SC – May 4, 2022 – A Father’s Place is pleased to announce Landevcon as the Valet sponsor for the 4th Annual Building Futures Awards Banquet & FUNdraiser.

“We’re so pleased that Landevon has signed on as a sponsor with us for another great year,” stated Lyn Rumage, Regional Director of Development. “This is the third consecutive year they are supporting Building Futures. The leadership of Landevcon, which is based in Georgetown County, certainly understands how important it is to give back to the communities where they operate. The also truly understand just how vital engaged fathers are for families and for the community.”
The Building Futures Awards honor local people and organizations who are powerful forces for those in need. Some give a voice to those who might otherwise go unheard. Some work behind the scenes for positive change. Many do both. This year’s winners include Georgetown County Sheriff Carter Weaver and Belin United Methodist Church. 
“Without being asked, I jumped at the chance to be the valet sponsor for A Father’s Place, 2022 Building Futures event” says Senior Partner and CFO, James H. Green.  “There are so many children in our community that lack a father figure in their lives. The work that AFP does to alleviate this problem is outstanding.  I am honored to be associated with the passionate and committed staff at A Father’s Place and to aid them in any way I can to recruit and support those fathers that make the choice to be a part of the programs offered by AFP.”

Building Futures will be held on June 9, 2022 at Pine Lakes Country Club in Myrtle Beach at 5:30p.m. which will feature a silent auction, entertainment, hors d’oeuvres and awards.

For information about tickets, sponsorship, or to donate an auction item, contact Lyn Rumage, at lrumage@scfathersandfamilies.com or 201-562-5003.
